Region 3 Advisers:

Welcome back to the new school year!  I am so excited for this year in FCCLA. 

My name is Candace Wilson for those that are new reading this.  I am happy to serve you as the region 3 adviser.  If you need any help with running your chapter please reach out.  I teach part time at Westlake High School and am the FCS specialist for Alpine School District.

I love FCCLA and know how much it can benefit our students inside and outside of the classroom.  I have been an adviser for 20 years.  I don’t know it all but am truly here to help you and your students have the Ultimate Journey in FCCLA. 

Please save the date!  Region 3 conference/competition will be held at Lone Peak High School on January 31st from 2:00-8:00. Culinary Arts will be the same day at Lone Peak.  Baking and Pastry will be held at Skyridge High School.   More details to come.  We had good feedback with how the format was last year.  We know there is room for improvement.  You can still share any ideas or concerns with me.  Thanks to Becky Cox and Paige Wright for helping run the conference again this year.  

We will be having a region activity sometime in October/November.  There will be no funds this year to support it from the state so what we charge the students will be how much the activity costs.  Your amazing state officers will help plan the activity.  If you have any ideas you can share those with them.  I will be meeting with them in a few weeks so get those ideas to us as soon as you can.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Keep in mind the following resources:
www.fcclainc.org
www.utahfccla.org 
Insta: utahfccla
Facebook: Utah Fccla

Thank you,
Candace Wilson candacewilson@alpinedistrict.org
1st VP: Chloe Christensen: vicepres1@utahfccla.org
VP of Membership: McKayla Horne vpmembership@utahfccla.org




